
Ivan Mikhailau is young conscientious objector in the Belarus. Ivan is member of a Jewish sect. He was gaoled for three months, released in March but faces a new trial. He is considered a prisoner of conscience by the European Parliament and Amnesty. 
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Belarus’ flag

Belarus was one of the former republics in the Soviet Union. Under President Alexander Lukashenko’s government Belarus now has probably the worst human rights record of any state in Europe. Recently Reporters Without Borders expressed concerns about harassment of reporters and independent newspapers. In March this year Belarus also executed two criminals – it is the only nation in Europe to use capital punishment in peace time. The European Parliament has also expressed concern about the persecution of a Polish minority. There are limitations on freedom of religion.
Given the timing of this appeal it might be best to email or fax this letter.
President

Alyaksandr Lukashenka

Ul. Karla Marxa 38

220016 Minsk

Belarus

Fax: +375 17 226 06 10

Email via website: http://www.president.gov.by/en/press10650.html
Dear President Lukashenka 

As a member of the Benenson Society I join other human rights groups in calling for Belarus to work to improve its record on human rights. I applaud the recent release of the young conscientious objector Ivan Mikhailau. We urge Belarus to recognize the right to conscientious objection to military service, as acknowledged by the Constitution and Belarus’ international obligations.
I am also concerned about the pattern of human rights violations in Belarus.  In particular, I respectfully urge your government to release all prisoners of conscience and to protect the freedom of the media.
Yours sincerely
And copy to:

Prosecutor General
Grigory Alekseevich

Ul. Internatsionalnaya 22

220050 g. Minsk

Belarus

Fax: +375 17 226 42 52

Greeting: Dear Prosecutor

Also send copies to Belarus diplomatic representatives in your country.
